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<Insert Date mmddyyyy>
Dear <Insert Name of Media Representative>:

I’m pleased to announce that the Academy of General Dentistry (AGD) recently awarded me the Mastership Award (MAGD), one of today's most rigorous continuing dental education awards. On Saturday, July 20, 2024, I joined over 50 other general dentists who also achieved this prestigious honor during the AGD’s scientific session in Minneapolis, Minnesota.
Over the past 62 years, nearly 4,100 dentists worldwide completed 1,100 hours of coursework in the 16 areas of dentistry to receive the Mastership Award from the AGD, a professional association of more than 40,000 general dentists dedicated to staying up to date in the profession through continuing education. This achievement marks a significant milestone in my career because the award demonstrates my long-term commitment to go above and beyond continuing education requirements to provide my patients with the most up-to-date treatment options and superior patient care. 
Enclosed, please find more background about the Mastership Award and the AGD. I hope you agree my dedication to professional education and patient care is important news for your readers. I am available to answer any questions about the program or be a resource to you on topics related to dentistry and oral health. I can be reached at [INSERT CONTACT INFORMATION.]

For more information about AGD, please contact Nakea Barksdale, 312.440.4971 or nakea.barksdale@agd.org at the AGD’s headquarters office.

Sincerely,

[INSERT NAME]

2024 Master of the Academy of General Dentistry (MAGD)
Enclosure: Mastership press release
